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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

15/10/2023  17:01:422023/3077/L OBJ Linus Rees 2023/3091/A 60-61 Warren Street London Camden W1T 5NU Projecting lightbox sign

2023/3077/L 60-61 Warren Street London Camden W1T 5NU Addition of advertisement in form of lightbox 

(retrospective).

We note this is a retrospective application for a listed building. As such we note: ¿It is a criminal offence to 

carry out work which needs listed building consent without obtaining it beforehand.¿

The proposed projecting sign is internally illuminated and has an ugly appearance. It is a predominately white 

light box with small black lettering. We would expect a sign on this listed building to be externally illuminated.

We also consider the brightness of the lightbox to be visually intrusive and has a negative effect on the 

amenity of nearby residents. 

The application should be refused because its design and appearance are unacceptable on this listed building 

and will have a negative effect on the appearance of not only this building but on its neighbours, and also on 

the amenity of residents.
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